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Wednesday, 10th October 2018 

 

MATHS INFORMATION EVENINGS – YEARS 3 – 6 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We will be holding maths information evenings on Wednesday 17th October (for 

parents of children in Years 5 and 6) and on Wednesday 31st October (for 

parents of children in Years 3 and 5) at 6pm in the Key Stage Two hall. 

The evenings are designed to equip parents and carers with a greater understanding 

of their child’s maths education.  

The evenings will cover a number of areas concerning the teaching of maths at Key 

Stage 2. In particular, we will provide an overview of  the mathematical skills and 

understanding that children are expected to acquire by the end of each academic 

year, as well as the calculation methods that are taught as the children progress 

from Year 3 up to Year 6. 

We believe that by attending the information evening, parents and carers will be able 

to further support their children in the acquisition of key mathematical skills and 

understanding.    

We hope that you are able to attend. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs JR O’Keeffe 

Headteacher 
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